
Jane M Jackson             Sept 14, 1998Director of ArchivesProvidence College, 
Rhode Island

Dear Ms Jackson, I am enclosing a copy of the Saga of  the ASTP Unit which I felt was needed to put the whole 
incident in perspective.  Maybe someone else has done this but 

I am not aware of it.  Also this is as I 
remember  it and that was 54 years ago.  Someone may remember a few 

things differently.  Anyway I finally got the ambition 
to do it and did it.  I 

think I had previously sent you a copy  of the 
Graduation exercise program of 1944  and also a copy of the letter from 

Dept of the Army Feb 1944 notice of closing down ASTP.  If
you don’t have these, please let me know.  I am 

looking 
forward to the gathering at P.C. and have all the reservations made.  Please 
share this with Prof Deasy.  I am  looking forward to meeting all of you.



The time 
is winding down and I’ll soon be there.  I sent a copy of this to George
 Fisher so he knows about it.  I also told him I was 

sending a copy direct to you.

Sincerely,       Robert (Bob) Madson (I go by 
Bob or Doc)



Dr. Robert L. Madson
E R A L D

J a n e  M .  J a c k s o n
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